# Your Newsletter

## **KEY DATES:**

- Monday 18<sup>th</sup> December ~ Christmas Disco. EYFS/KS1 ~ 4pm till 5 & KS2 ~ 5.30pm till 7. (See details below)
- Wednesday 20<sup>th</sup> December break up for Christmas!
- Thursday 4<sup>th</sup> January 2024 Children return to school at 8.55.

### Christmas Disco

Christmas Disco will take place on Monday 18<sup>th</sup> December.

EYFS/KS1 ~ 4 - 5pm KS2 ~ 5.30 - 7pm

The price of the tickets is £3. This includes a hot dog, drink and bag of sweets.

There will also be the opportunity to purchase treats from the tuck shop.



A huge well done to all the children in Little Chicks, Duckling Classes and KS1 for their amazing nativities this week. The children have worked extremely hard to learn their lines, to sing their songs and to remember the actions. The audience commented on how wonderful the children were in each performance and everyone left with a smile on their face! Well done to you all!

# Club Notice!

Please note that clubs, run by school staff, are now finished for the year.

Football on Tuesday will still go ahead with Fleetwood Town.

The new club list will go out in the new year!

# Rossall Christmas Carol Service

On Wednesday 13th December, we held our wonderful Christmas Carol Service at Rossall Chapel.

Each phase performed their own Christmas song, the choir showcased their beautiful voices and Mrs Noctor, accompanied by Mr Boyd and Mr Kenyon, provided a breathtaking rendition of 'O Holy Night'.

Thank you to all those who came along and participated. I'm sure those who attended will agree, it was a lovely evening.

I think the 12 days of Christmas was a particular favourite of mine!









Exciting news!

Hallie Abbott-Hull and Arla & Amelia Mackenzie took part in a cheerleading competition at the weekend. Hallie and Arla came in first place and Amelia took home second place.

A huge congratulations girls!



Three of our Year 5/6 children, Charlotte,
Amelia and Evie,
performed in Elf the
Musical today. They
were very excited about getting on the big stage
and in front of a large
audience!

Well done girls, we are very proud of you!

As this will be the last newsletter of 2023, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support.

From all the staff at Carleton Green, we would like to wish you a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

We look forward to welcoming you back in 2024!

